
HRA - Industry Notice - Sire Summary due 31st March 2024 
HRA reminds Stud Masters that Sire Summary notifications for the 2023 / 2024 breeding season are due to your relevant state by 

31st March 2024.

Record of services can be notified via Harnessweb, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week until Friday 31 March 2024.

Reminders:
• Stallion services / sire summaries are due by 31 March 2024.
• All services regardless of the outcome must be recorded. These include no test, negative, unknown, and positive tests.
• In a breeding season, the total number of mares bred shall not exceed 150 including free returns.
• Embryo transfer requires additional steps and pre-approval via your State Controlling Body.
• If you are blocked from loading a service on a fully retired (from racing and breeding) mare the connections will need to submit a status update request to their state

body before the service can be added.

Please make yourself familiar with the current breeding rules and regulations at these links. 

• Australian Harness Racing Rules - Index
• Australian Trotting Stud Book Regulations (harness.org.au)
• News Article - Australian Harness Racing

For more information, please contact your state registrar.

https://www.harness.org.au/rules/rules.htm
https://www.harness.org.au/rules/aust-trotting-stud-book-regulations.pdf
https://www.harness.org.au/media-room/news-article/?news_id=24320
https://harnessweb.harness.org.au/harnessweb/secure/login.do



